
 

 

11 September 2019 
 
 

Stage 3 Parent Invitation 
High School Transition Wellbeing Information Session  

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Stage 3, particularly Year 6, is an exciting and nervous time in a student’s life when transitioning into 
high school. This can also be an overwhelming time in a parents’ life as they attempt to support 
their child and their transition to the next phase of their schooling life.  
 
On Wednesday 25 September 2019 at 3:30 – 4:30 in 6J we will be holding an information session 
regarding student wellbeing in their transition to high school. There will be talks from teachers, the 
school counsellor, student perspectives and parent experiences for you to gain an insight into ways 
in which you can assist your child during this time of transition.  
 
If you would like to attend please return the slip below, by Monday 23 September 2019, so we can 
accommodate for you. Please return to your child’s teacher.  
 
 
Bert Lo Campo         Jared Madden 
Principal         Assistant Principal 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 

Stage 3 Parent Information Session – Student Wellbeing and High School 

 

I_________________________________ am interested in attending the High School Transition 

Wellbeing Information Session for parents on 25 September 2019 in 6J. My child is 

___________________________ of class ______.  

 


